
   

AFL Riverina Umpire Social Media Policy  

AUDIENCE      AFL Riverina Umpires and AFL Riverina Umpire Coaching Group 

AIMS               To ensure all umpires respect each other and the football community through 
their use of social media  

DETAILS 

Social media is to be used for promoting umpiring as enjoyable and rewarding activity and to 
promote umpire achievements. All AFL Riverina Umpires and Umpire Coaches that use social 
media must not post damaging or inappropriate comments or photos on social media. 

Umpires must not do any of the following on any social media site; 

• Defame the AFL Riverina Board or staff, AFL Riverina Umpiring, any affiliated football 
league, football club or player on any social media site 

• Share information that may be considered confidential information or intellectual 
property of AFL Riverina, AFL Riverina Umpiring or affiliated Football League or club 

• Bring AFL Riverina, AFL Riverina Umpiring or any affiliated football league or club into 
disrepute 

• Bully or harass any umpire or player within AFL Riverina or affiliated football leagues 

• Make any comment that is obscene or inappropriate in the circumstances, this may 
include comments on other umpires, AFL Riverina, affiliated football clubs or players 

 Any umpire or umpire coach that posts unacceptable information on any site will be suspended 
from umpiring as determined by the AFL Riverina Umpire Coach Manager and AFL Riverina 
Umpire Coaches. 

 

 


